Greetings from NIE !
Student Induction Program is commencing from 8th September 2025.
Kindly note the instructions.

Students and Parents have to attend the inaugural day sessions (morning and afternoon)
on 08/09/2025. Lunch has been arranged for both students and parents on the
inauguration day.

Registration starts at 9:00 am, students shall come intime to avoid last minute rush.

All the students are informed to bring a copy of the admission acknowledgment for
registration compulsorily.

Attending all the sessions is compulsory.
All the students have to follow the formal dress code and maintain decorum.

Students need to join their respective branch WhatsApp groups using the QR codes
provided.

For any queries, students may contact the respective faculty members.



